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 For those who weren’t able to make it to this event, you missed some of 

the best pizza in Wisconsin!----not to mention it was great seeing our BMC friends 

again.  Well, not everyone had pizza, but the food and service are fantastic there.   

12 of us gathered at noon for lunch and caught up on what’s been 

happening in our lives and the club.  We had a discussion regarding the FM radios 

versus the CB radios, how to set up a ride, and reviewed documents for how to 

set up a ride so that it can be updated.   

We also mentioned that the By-Laws and Operating Procedures will also be 

updated.  These documents will be coming out to members as soon as the Board 

has them ready so they can review them and see if there are still need any 

changes needed.  These will need to be approved at our Annual Meeting in 

November. 

It was a great time with much laughter and friendship.  As for those who 

couldn’t make it, we know you were thinking of us.  Hopefully, we’ll be able to do 

a larger gathering at some time in the near future.  Sorry, your hosts were so busy 

talking that we didn’t get any picture.   :( 

            


